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Dear Parent 

 
Hearty Greetings from Ryan International Academy-Horamavu! 

“The beautiful thing about learning is that no one can take it away from you.” —
B.B. King 

The moment that you all have been waiting for has finally arrived.  

We take immense pleasure in announcing the official start date of Ryan International 
Academy – Horamavu.  

The official opening date of the school is on the 12th of June 2023.  

Reporting time is at 8 :15 am for students. Departure at 12:30 pm.  

This circular contains important information for parents/guardians regarding the Mont I 

programme in our Schools. It includes information about what to do before school starts 

and other informative details. 

 

Before School Starts 

● Please mark your child’s name on each article. 
● Start your morning school routine. This will make the first week of school  
           much easier. We suggest that clothes are laid out the night before. Allow time  
           for breakfast. 
● Please toilet train your child. 
 

First day at School 

On the first day of school all students have an opportunity to meet the class teacher and 

learn a little bit about the daily routine. Starting the school year off in this manner helps 

the children feel comfortable in their new surroundings and gives children a little clearer 

picture of the classroom and all that happens each day. 

● If you bring your child to school, leave him or her cheerfully  
● The Pre-Primary classes are scheduled from 8:30 am to 12:30 pm  
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● For the Mont I students it is important that you send a pair of clothes neatly  
           labeled every day. 
 

Please keep the following items in mind for the rest of the school year.  

 

● The focus of the morning instruction will be on helping children 
           develop competencies in language and numeracy. 
● General awareness concepts will be taken up during regular sessions. 
● Students will be engaged in multiple scholastic and co-scholastic activities  
           to develop skills and competencies  
● When students are ill, they must stay home. Do not send your child to school if  
           he or she has fever, has vomited recently or has any other sign of infection.  
● Send an email to report the reason for the absence and send a note in the  
           Diary when your child returns to school. 
● Parent/guardian-teacher meetings are scheduled throughout the year so  
           the teacher and parents can meet as a team, discuss and evaluate your  
           child’s needs. When additional discussions are needed, parents are encouraged  
           to ask for a meeting with the school principal or teacher by calling the school office.  
 
 
 
In Mont I your child will learn:  

● To share toys, games and experiences. 
● To explore new things and ideas. 
● To plan what is next  
● To listen 
● To look at books, learn how to like them and tell words and their meanings 
● To use new words 
● To spot differences in colours, pictures, sizes, shapes and sounds 
● To care for self, bathroom needs and caring for toys and materials 
● To count 
● To play outdoors 
● To eat with others using good manners 
● To care for pets and plants 
● To think of others with gifts for parents 
● To protect self 
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And when your child is ready, he or she will learn to read and write! 

To get along with others please teach your child the following identification 

information:  

● His or her first and last name 
● To express himself or herself  
● Parents’/guardians’ full name 
● Full address 
● Phone number 
 

For you as a parent: 

We hope you will take an active interest in the parent-teacher meetings of your child’s 

school. As a member of these meetings, you will be working together for quality education 

of your child. You will be notified of these open houses and we hope you will contribute 

to the discussion of the meetings. 

We sincerely hope the years your child spends in our school system will be a positive 

experience that will benefit your child throughout life. You are welcome to attend the 

meetings with the respective class teachers on the scheduled dates as will be drawn up 

by the respective class teacher.  

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to connect with us on any of the 

mentioned numbers  

8904234411/8904243311/8904177272/8905177960 

Email your queries to:receptionist.horamavu@ryaninternationalacademy.org 

 

Yours sincerely  

Principal  

RIA-Horamavu 
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